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1st November 2022 
 

Dear parents and carers of Peterhouse and Moorlands, 
 
 

FEDERATION OF PETERHOUSE AND MOORLANDS PRIMARY ACADEMIES 
 

Today we officially become one federated family of schools! As of today, our family now consists of 722 
children, 99 staff and countless parents and carers. 
 

What will the Federation be called? 
Our federation of schools will be known as The Ark Federation. Each school will keep their own identity 
and no uniforms will change. However, the collective name for both schools together will be ‘The Ark 
Federation’. 
 

What will it mean for my child? 
Over time, children from across both schools will get the chance to work together on joint projects and 
events. It will also mean that children will have access to resources from across both schools. 
 

Will the leadership change? 
The structure across both schools will remain as it has been for the past twelve months, but will now be 
made permanent. 
Executive Headteacher – Ryan Freeman 
Head of School for Moorlands – John Siddles 
Head of School for Peterhouse – Sarah Lund 
Leaders from across both schools will now have the opportunity to work together and share expertise. 
 

Will the curriculum change? 
For now, each school will keep its own curriculum in place and no major changes will be made. It is 
important that each school caters for the children of each community that it serves. In time, we may look 
to make changes, bringing each school more in line so that sharing resources becomes easier. 
 

I hope that you are as excited as me (probably not!) about these changes, and that you are looking forward 
to the many possibilities that it will bring. 
 

I look forward to updating you soon on the first joint activities as we approach the festive season. 
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
 
Ryan Freeman 
Executive Headteacher 
The Ark Federation 
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